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OUR FIRST EVER
CAMP SERTOMA
CONFERENCE!






ACCORDING TO OUR BYLAWS WE NEED TO HAVE AN ELECTION FOR OUR OFFICERS
AND TRUSTEES EACH YEAR.  OUR ANNUAL MEMBERS MEETING COULDN'T BE HELD

AT OUR REGIONAL CONVENTION, BECAUSE THERE WASN'T A REGIONAL
CONVENTION. SO A GROUP OF US THOUGHT, "WHY NOT GATHER A BUNCH OF

CAMP SERTOMA LOVERS IN ONE ROOM AND SEE WHAT HAPPENS."  AFTER ABOUT
900 ATTEMPTS AT A DATE THAT WAS GOOD FOR EVERYONE, WE SETTLED ON

SEPTBEMBER 24. RICK VANDIVER OFFERED ST. MICHAEL'S AND ALL ANGEL'S FOR
OUR VENUE AND WE WERE OFF AND RUNNING. GOALS:  1.  GATHER SERTOMANS. 
 2.  GIVE AN UPDATE ABOUT CAMP.  3. WORK ON SOME OF THE THINGS THAT

NEED TO BE IMPROVED.  4.  REMIND OURSELVES THAT CAMP IS REALLY, REALLY,
REALLY IMPORTANT TO OUR CAMPERS, THEIR FAMILIES, OUR COUNSELORS, AND

US!  5.  GIVE A STEP BY STEP DESCRIPTION OF THE PROCESS FOR ONLINE
REGISTRATION FROM OCTOBER 1 RECEIVING OF RESERVATION FORM ALL THE

WAY TO DROPPING OFF/PICKING UP CAMPERS AND BEYOND.  6.  HEAR FROM OUR
MEMBERS ABOUT IDEAS THEY HAVE TO MAKE OUR CAMP BETTER.  7. HAVE SOME

FUN.  8.  HAVE OUR ELECTION. 9. GET SOME SNEAK PEAKS AT THE CLEMSON
GAME.  10.  GET FOLKS OUT AND ON THEIR WAY HOME PROMPTLY.








hOW THIS THING
GOT STARTED...

Rick Vandiver set up the room

Linda V and Karen Baier
checked people in

CLUBS BROUGHT THEIR CLUB BANNERS



IN THE STATE OF OUR CAMP ADDRESS, DALE
REMINDED US THAT OUR CAMP IS AWESOME
AND OUR CAMP IS NEEDED.  OUR STAFFING

ISSUES THIS SUMMER MEANT ONLY 145 KIDS
WERE ABLE TO ATTEND CAMP SERTOMA. 
 WE HAD 70 KIDS ON A WAITING LIST,
REGISTERED AND HOPING TO GET IN.  

MEANWHILE, THE SOCIAL ISOLATION, FAMILY
STRESSORS, ECONOMIC PRESSURE, AND THE

ABILITY TO RETREAT HAVE LEAD TO A MENTAL
HEALTH CRISIS AMONG OUR CHILDREN (CAMPERS

AND COUNSELORS).  CAMP IS A HUGE PART OF
HELPING THE CHILDREN OF OUR STATE FIGHT

THIS BATTLE AGAINST DARKNESS.

"Summer 2021 at camp will give kids a chance to catch up on all the face-
to-face time they have missed—and reintroduce the skills they need to

navigate life’s ups and downs. “One of the best things camp does is offer
kids 24 hours of no escape—they can’t turn their screen off, shut down

their tile, or block a friend which forces, in the best possible way, kids to
navigate not only the wonderful aspects of the deep friendships that

they can only develop at camp, but also to have to hang in there when
the going gets tough,” continued Steiner-Adair. “There are so many ways

through technology where kids can ghost and avoid challenging
conversations, avoid conflict, and avoid apologizing. Camp historically

has been a deep skill building training ground for developing social
emotional intelligence. While many children have been able to maintain

their academic learning, experts are concerned about the impact of
Covid on children’s social and emotional well-being and development

and that’s where camp will have a huge impact this summer.”
Catherine Steiner-Adair, 

child psychologist



Former chairman of camp sertoma and
his daughter katie share their unique

perspectives on camp sertoma, including
poignant stories of the life-changing

impact campers have had on them.  gregg
shared a story of the first time he picked

up a camper at their home and the
amazing transformation in that child

when he picked her up on saturday...from
nervous and shy to out-going,

exhilirated--not wanting to leave camp
and "we couldn't get her to stop talking

about camp the whole drive home.   

katie has been a camper, CIT,
Counselor, waterfront staff,

supervisor, camp parent, foster
parent, respite camp director
and has witnessed first-hand

the importance of camp to her
dad, her family, her children
and her foster children.  she
and her husband, matt, met at

camp and have never left! 



our awesome camp director,
Leslie conrad, shared the

updates and improvements made
at the clemson university

outdoor lab, the beautiful home
of camp sertoma.  the nation-

wide problem of getting
college-aged people to work

6-8 weeks did, indeed, affect our
camp this summer but leslie is

already at work signing up
some of this year's staff to

return next summer and then
will turn to finding the best of
the best, five-star, top-shelf
summer staff to serve our

children next summer.  we can
help by talking about camp to
everyone who will listen and
getting the young people we

know who might want to work
at camp in touch with leslie. 

we also need to understand that the
young people who end up being our
camp counselors have been impacted
just as greatly as anyone else by this
pandemic. they need love just as much

as our campers do.  



keith roberts, treasurer,
outlined our accounts,

endowments, expenses and
plans to steward the nearly 1
million dollars entrusted to
our board for the growth and
excellence of camp sertoma.

keith is also a georgia bulldog
and was forced to listen to

clemson tiger football
coverage the entire 2.5 hour

drive home.  



If you haven't heard about it, you
should ask charlie about his

partnership program that fully
funds all 28 of clemson

sertoma's campers every summer!

charlie white has been a
part of camp sertoma from
the beginning and he has
recruited 28 campers for
the clemson sertoma club
for the last 12 years.  every
eye was locked on charlie
as he took us through his
process for recruiting and

registering campers.



the esteemed rick vandiver, co-chairman of
camp sertoma, and the man who pulled this
event together, reviewed the responsibilities

of our officers, our trustees, our camp
sertoma representatives and officers in each

club as it relates to camp sertoma.  rick
also hosted our event and was our official

photographer

we then elected our
chairman, co-chairman,

treasurer and 3 trustees...
hannah casey, lower coast,
jean schwalbert, lower
midlands, and ryan keese,

upstate west.

It was also announced that
greenville, sc will host our

atlantic coast regional
convention april 2023!









Start EARLY.
Reserve early.
Recruit early.
Register early.

We MUST have updated contact information
for your club’s officers EVERY year and every

time there is a change.



We operate based on the assumption that you
receive and read the emails that are sent.



We believe THE BELL is a powerful and

inspirational tool for you, your club, and your
donors.  Please read and distribute it on the

first of every month.

You’ll get regular emails from camp
registrar on the status of your campers

Keep nudging them all the way to
completion of registration

 only put medication on the health form
that the child will be taking at camp!!!

Sertomans are hands-on servants—if you
use a non-Sertoman to help with your

campers, still be involved.
Make sure parents/guardian available by

phone during check-in from 2-4 on Sunday.  





Invite campers to your club meetings

Invite your area trustee to your meeting
Have local news cover your session of camp

Use our website, refer to our website
Use THE BELL to promote your club events
Bring club members to our Work Weekend

B
ROKEN RECOR

D



Text a friend..








HOW WILL YOUHOW WILL YOU  
SPEND NEXT SUMMER?SPEND NEXT SUMMER?

UP FOR A LIFE-UP FOR A LIFE-
CHANGINGCHANGING

EXPERIENCE?EXPERIENCE?

Join thisJoin this



  amazing familyamazing family
conrad@clemson.edu



I get to love you!!!


